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        MARCH 2021 NEWSLETTER
· Lighthouse Clothing Closet – The Island United Methodist Church will hold a Lighthouse Clothing Closet on Saturday, MARCH 13, 2021 from 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. at 136 North St, Fruitland, IA (next to Post Office).   All items are FREE!  EVERYONE IS WELCOME!  Clothing donations accepted Tuesday mornings from 9:00 a.m.–10:30 a.m.  Please call (563)299-0654 for more information. Masks will be required and social distancing will be practiced. Hand sanitizer will be available. Eight (8) customers in the Closet with 15-minute time limits. No one under the age of 16 will be allowed inside. Restroom will be closed. A sign-in sheet for names & phone numbers will also be used, in case we have to contact those attending.
· CITY COUNCIL MEETING – The next regular City Council meeting will be held on March 9th at 7:00 p.m. with a public hearing.
· Island Lighthouse Food Pantry – March 16th (2:00pm – 5:30pm)  The Island Lighthouse Food Pantry will be open to Louisa–Muscatine School District Residents at the Island United Methodist Church (2598 Stewart Road).  You must present an ID with name and current address.  Please call (563)299-0654 for more information.
The food pantry will remain open as of the current time.
· GOLF PERMITS 

      Reminder to renew your golf cart permits for 2021.
· ACH Authorization Forms 
Available at City Hall if you would like to pay your garbage payment every month from your bank account.  We would like to thank those of you that have already signed up for this.
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